STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

Northwest Regional Office » 3190 160th Avenue SE * Bellevue, Washington 98008-5452 * (425) 649-7000

October 8, 2014

Steven Shestag :
Director, Environmental Remediation
The Boeing Company

2201 Seal Beach Blvd

Seal Beach, CA 90740

Re: Determination of Potentially Liable Person Status:

Name: Boeing Kent Space Center

Address: 20403 68™ Ave. S., Kent, WA
King County Assessor’s Parcel Numbers: 0222049064; 0222049069; 0222049074;

0222049075; 0222049076; 6600070130; 6600070140; 6600070150; 6600070160;
6600070170; 6600070180; 6600070190; 6600070200; 6600070210; 6600070220;
6600070230; 6600070240; 6600070250; 6600070260; 6600070270

Facility Site No.: 2099

Dear Mr. Shestag:

On September 4, 2014, the Washington State Department of Ecology (Ecology) sent you a notice

regarding your proposed status as a potentially liable person (PLP) for a release of hazardous

substances at the following site:

Name: Boeing Kent Space Center

Address: 20403 68™ Ave. S., Kent, WA

King County Assessor’s Parcel Numbers: 0222049064; 0222049069; 0222049074;
0222049075; 0222049076; 6600070130; 6600070140; 6600070150; 6600070160,
6600070170; 6600070180; 6600070190; 6600070200; 6600070210; 6600070220;
6600070230; 6600070240; 6600070250; 6600070260; 6600070270

Facility Site No.: 2099

The 30-day comment period on this preliminary notice expired on October 6, 2014.

We have received and evaluated your comments found in your October 3, 2014 letter. Based on
the information available to date, Ecology finds that credible evidence exists which supports the
Boeing Company’s status as a potentially liable person for the release at the Boeing Kent Space
Center Site. On the basis of this finding, Ecology has determined that the Boeing Company is a
Potentially Liable Person (PLP) with regard to Boeing Kent Space Center Site.
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Your rights and res'ponsibﬂities as a PLP are outlined in Chapter 70.105D RCW, and WAC 173-
340. Ecology’s site manager for the facility, Byung Maeng, will contact you with information
about how Ecology intends to proceed with the cleanup at this site.

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact Byung Maeng at (425) 649-7253
or bame461@ecy.wa.gov. Thank you for your cooperation. '

' Sincerely,

-

Dennis B. J ohnson
Section Manager
Hazardous Waste and Toxics Reduction

By certified mail: 7013 2250 0000 3614 5911

cc: Leah M. Krider, Boeing
Steve Tochko, Boeing
John Level, AAG
Byung Maeng, Ecology



